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Name, the Lake Sturgeon, has been a part of my life for as long as I can 
remember.  My parents, Albert and Bella Hunter were commercial sturgeon 

fishers when I was growing up.  Back then, the sturgeon allowed my parents to 
put food on the table for our large family.  I thank my parents, and Name for all 

they have provided to me.

Today, I am so honoured to be able to give back to Name.  Since 1995, I have 
been involved in the sturgeon hatchery on the Rainy River First Nations.  I am 

grateful to have learned so much about Name and to have helped so many areas 
in North America bring the sturgeon back to their waters.  I thank my community. 
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Join Name in exploring his underwater world and learn 
how he relates to the environment around him. Name is 

the story of a prehistoric fresh water fish who continues 
to survive and thrive in the waters he swims in, as he 
is able to adapt and live in harmony with humans and 

caretakers of the waters. 

A critical step to improving the vitality of Anishinaabemowin is to
increase the sounds transferring from the parent to the child at an early age. This 
book is designed to allow both speakers and non-speakers the ability to pass the 
Ojibwe language onto their youth. The translations in the book give parents the 
ability to practice and to read this book to their children in Anishinaabemowin. 

The Rainy River District area is undergoing an effort to put Anishinaabemowin 
back into the homes of the Anishinaabeg. Anishinaabemodaa – Let’s speak 

Ojibwe, is the Ontario Ministry of Education sponsored partnership between the 
Rainy River District School Board, SayITFirst and 

7 Generations Education Institute with support of the ten area Anishinaabe 
Nations to help Wake Up Ojibwe within individuals in our community. 

Audio support can be found on our website.  Videos can be viewed on a cell 
phone or iPad by hovering the camera over the front cover of this book or 

viewed directly off of our site. A free app will need to be downloaded.

Downloading instructions and videos provided for audio support can be found 
at:

www.anishinaabemodaa.ca  and wakingupojibwe.ca




